
 

 

Britannia Community Primary 

School 

Date - term SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS 

Please remember to order 

school photographs.  If you have 

misplaced your code, please 

contact school. 

Important dates: 

7th June – School re-opens 

7th-9th June – Year 2 Bikeability 

11th-13th June – Year 6 

Robinwood Trip 

 

 

 

 

 

Important contacts: 

Headteacher – 

head@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 

Bursar – 

bursar@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 

DSL-  (safeguarding issues) 

head@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 

c.nuttall@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 

s.connolly@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 

katie.isherwood@britannia.lancs.s

ch.uk 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

This term has flown by and I cannot believe that we have only 6 weeks left 

of the school year after the holidays. As the Headteacher, I am very proud 

of the children and how hard they have worked throughout this past half 

term. They have now all settled well back into school life and it has been 

great to see the progress they are making with their learning. However, the 

children are ready for a rest and I hope that they enjoy some sunny 

weather during the half term holiday. 

Today the theme of our assembly has been hard work and teamwork. This 

was closely linked to looking at bees and the links to our school values. The 

children discovered some amazing facts about bees and were most amused 

that as part of the honey making process a bee has to vomit into another 

bee mouth. Yuck! These tiny creatures work so hard to produce such a 

beneficial food for us all by flying over 110,00 miles and visiting over four 

million flowers to make just one kilogram of honey. We discussed that the 

hive was just like our school – a place that children and adults work 

together to achieve great things! This past year is proof that this remains 

the case with our community and once again we are very grateful for all 

your continued support.  

However, as current cases in Rossendale Valley and Lancashire continue to 

rise, please ensure that if your child shows any symptoms of COVID you get 

a PCR test. Should your child test positive over the holiday period, you must 

contact school so that any potential contacts can be traced and informed to 

isolate. Any emails, should be sent to head@britannia.lancs.sch.uk as soon 

as possible to prevent further spread. Please be extra cautious, follow the 

guidance and stay safe over the holidays.  

I look forward to seeing you all refreshed after the holidays. 

Best wishes 

Mrs Longstaff 

 

 

Stars of the Week 

Reception - Harry 

Year 1 - Kyden 

Year 2 - Jacob 

Year 3 - Lewis 

Year 4 - Olivia 

Year 5 – Hamza & Jacob 

Year 6B - Elliot 

Year 6H - Kenley 
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